
 

CHAIR'S PREVIEW September 2021

The questions and discussion in the last Area Committee Meeting shows me once again that I can trust the process as it 
unfolds. Trusting also that a higher power as it reveals itself though our experience will lead us to the solutions that best fit our 
needs. Alcoholics Anonymous’ structure allow us to participate in this exciting process.  
Now we are looking forward to our Inventory Assembly that will be hosted by District 04 on November 06. This is our last call for 
suggested inventory questions and the due date for submissions is September 25th. At our Summer Assembly we presented 
one item of new business - a suggestion for changes in the Living Sober book. We also voted on the motion regarding a request 
to the  trustees literature committee for a one-page summary of the six Warranties this was a reconsideration of a vote at the 
Post Conference Assembly. For more details and related information, go to cnca06.org in our Comments and Comentarios.  
At the September’s Area Committee Meeting, we will continue the discussion of a number of motions:

• Funding the cost of $4,640 for the translation of the CNCA Discussion and Reports section of the Area Motions Book.

• Distribution of the CNCA  newsletters (Comments / Comentarios) electronically or by mail.

• Purchase two (2) Adobe Acrobat Pro Software yearly subscriptions for use by the Area Web committee.

As a reminder for everyone, the Area Interpretation and Translation committee provides simultaneous interpretation English / 
Spanish, Spanish /English in all our open Standing Committees and Subcommittee meetings including the sharing sessions, 
making participation more accessible. By the way I & T continues to seek a member to be part of the committee. I miss you all 
and I’ll see you soon.  
Thank you for the opportunity to serve. 
Miguel H. 
CNCA Chair Panel 71




